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Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of March 5, 2020 
   
 

Date:        February 28, 2020 
 
From:       Councillor Ben Isitt and Councillor Jeremy Loveday 

   

 
Subject:   Group Insurance Coverage for Neighbourhood Associations 

 

              

 

 
 
Background: 
 
The Victoria Community Association Network (VCAN) has written to Council requesting that the 
City provide funding to cover the costs of Group Accident Insurance Coverage for 
neighbourhood associations that do not have city-funded community centres (see Attachments 
1 and 2). 
 
In light of the cost savings and efficiencies to neighbourhood associations, it is recommended 
that Council authorize an expenditure of up to $7,500 from the 2020 contingency to cover the 
cost of Group Accident Insurance for neighbourhood associations that do not have city-funded 
community centres. 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
That Council authorize an expenditure of up to $7,500, funded from the 2020 contingency, to 
cover the cost of Group Accident Insurance Coverage for neighbourhood associations that do 
not have city-funded community centres. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

         
Councillor Isitt        Councillor Loveday 

 
 
Attachments: 

1. Letter from Victoria Community Association Network, February 3, 2020 
2. Memorandum on Group Insurance Coverage for Neighbourhood Associations, 2019 


